
From:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Sent time:  11/01/2018 08:08:13 AM

To:  miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov

Cc:  Eddie Guerrero <Eddie.Guerrero@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project Meeting
 

Hi Miya,

I'm sure it has been a struggle to coordinate with staff on a time when we can all meet to discuss the project,
therefore I think it might be more productive to just have one meeting with our agencies and the project's
team.  It seems like it might be difficult to set up two different meetings with various different parties in a
reasonable amount of time.  I understand that the project team has met with Caltrans already and Caltrans has
issued a letter in response to the project's NOP.  Our understanding was that we were calling this meeting just
to make sure we are all on the same page going forward and that the study properly addressed your
concerns.  I believe we should be able to do this with just one meeting with all parties.

Thanks,

Wes

-- 
-- 

Wes Pringle. P.E.

Transportation Engineer
Metro Development Review

100 S. Main Street, 9th Floor

Los Angeles, CA  90012

Cell Phone: 213-718-0713

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.8482 
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